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pbscommissions - 5 G at Pine Mountain

Mendocino County

From:  Annie Waters <awaters@pacific.net> APR 15 2020
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org> ' iy ‘
Date:  4/14/2020 10:30 PM Planning & Building Services

Subject: 5 G at Pine Mountain

Dear County Commission,

We wish to express our extreme concern at the 5G tower planned for Pine
Mountain. It is uneccessary, as our 4G service is working wonderfully in the
area.

The tower will send high frequency waves into the neighborhood, and homes are
right next door, so many people are very concerned for the health of our
neighbors!

Please do NOT allow a permit for this untested health hazard.

Yours,

Ann Waters
Richard Jergenson
Willits, CA

As Ursula Leguin once wrote in her classic novel The Left Hand of Darkness,

"It is good to have an end to journey towards; but it is the journey that matter
s, in the end."
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